
 
Hello from your Queen’s Park ward PCSOs Chapman 41212 and Chandler 42162. Bringing to 
you this month’s ward update.  
 
 

  
PCSO Sean Chandler 32162 PCSO Jess Chapman 41212 

 

 
 
 
Ward issues Update  
Current concerns in the Queen’s Park area  
 
There has been an increase in reports of drug dealing around the back of The Wood Store at 

the junction of Edward Street and Till Stone Street. We have been provided with times this is 

occurring, and we aim to patrol the area on our patrols.  

There are currently some reports of drug activity/cuckooing in Tyson Place, which we are 

working with local authorities on, to eliminate the issues.    

 

Ward Patrols  
 
In December, despite the cold weather, both ward PCSOs have each 
conducted a minimum of two patrols every week throughout the 
month. Due to the ongoing work on the children’s playground, we have 
seen a decrease in school children visiting.  
 

Going forward.. 
 



As previously, we continue to provide a sufficient level of high visibility foot patrols, around 
the Ward, and attend community events and meetings as much as possible between the pair 
of us.  
If there is a meeting or event you feel would be beneficial for us to attend, please put in a 
request via 101.  
If you see us out and about, please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us. We are happy to 
chat!   
 
 

 

 


